October 20, 2016 1&P Unit Reference: 16-2475A

VIA EMAIL

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:
Re: Records Access Request

We are replying to your request for information that was received in our office on August 30, 2016. In
that request, you sought access to “all documents or records related to the costs for police services
resulting from:

1) 2015 Pride Parade (August 2);

2) 2015 NHL playoffs (April 15-25);

3) 2015 Cannabis Celebration on April 20; and

4) A typical Saturday night in July or August (2015) for the Granville entertainment district”.

During our telephone conversation of October 7, 2016, you narrowed the scope of your request from
“all documents or records” to only total figures. You also limited “costs for police services” to only
incremental costs, i.e. costs related to an event over and above regular Vancouver Police Department
operations.

The incremental costs for items 1) to 4) listed above are as follows:

[ Total

| 2015 Pride Parade (August 2)* $0.00

| 2015 Cannabis Day $48, 195.00

|
|
| 2015 Stanley Cup | $46, 997.00
|
|

| Saturday August 8, 2015 - Granville Entertainment District $9, 397.00

| l

| *Incremental costs for the 2015 Pride Parade were paid by external third parties

If you have any questions regarding this response, please contact the Information and Privacy Unit at
(604) 717-3071 or by fax at (604) 606-2622.

Yours truly,
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Information and Privacy Unit
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